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September 22, 2018 7:08 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Cc: susanleblancMLA@bellaliant.com
Subject: Bill 27

Dear Mr. Furey and Ms. LeBlanc

| am writing in support of Bill 27. It is high time that Nova Scotia does more to protect our animals, and stop
treating them like commodities that may be subjected to almost anything, solely for our benefit. We are
better than this! Please support this bill.

Sincerely,
M. Darlene Miller






